

TODD SLATIN
DIRECTOR
CENTRAL PURCHASING

TO: LINDA GORTON,

MAYOR URBAN COUNTY COUNCIL

FROM: TODD SLATIN, DIRECTOR

DIVISION OF CENTRAL PURCHASING

**DATE:** APRIL 26, 2022

**SUBJECT:** MOA between the LFUCG and the Kentucky Science

and Technology Corporation

## **Request:**

Request Council authorization to execute a Memorandum of Agreement with the Kentucky Science and Technology Corporation (KSTC) and their Kentucky Procurement Technical Assistance Center (KYPTAC) at a cost not to exceed \$5,000.00.

## Why are you requesting?

KYPTAC will assist the LFUCG Minority Business Enterprise Program in providing joint classes, outreach events and webinars designed to increase MBE, WBE and veteran-owned business participation on LFUCG projects and procurement opportunities. KYPTAC provides technical capabilities and a network of clients that are beneficial to the advancement of the LFUCG Minority Business Enterprise Program.

What is the cost in this budget year and future budget years?

\$5,000.00 in FY22

Are the funds budgeted? Yes, funds are fully budgeted in 1101-202801-0001-71299

File Number:

**Director/Commissioner:** Slatin/Hensley

